
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 1, 2009 

 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

and the Common Council 

Racine, WI 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

I wish to meet with the Public Works and Services Committee regarding a change to the special 

event policy to include sidewalks.  

 

“Any group or individual, who will be holding an event, that will go through, or on, any city 

street or sidewalk, will be required to obtain a permit from City Hall." 

  

 This is aimed at that big run that was held on Thanksgiving Day where hundreds of people 

attended. No one knew about this event until it was happening. No street was ever closed, so no 

permit was needed.  

 

Someone should have had to get something to hold an event like this. Thanks. 

  

  

  

Robert Mozol 

Alderman 15th District 

730 Washington Av. 

Racine, WI 53403 

(262) 498-1541 

 


